
Report of the Canterbury Waste Subcommittee to the Council meeting of 19 May 2005 

2. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 Correspondence from Councillor Robbie Brine regarding directorship training costs had been 

previously circulated with the agenda and was received.  In addition the Committee resolved to 
receive, for information, a supplementary letter from Councillor Ross Little, Chair, Waste, Hazardous 
Substances and Contaminated Sites Portfolio, Environment Canterbury regarding participation on the 
Subcommittee. 

 
 


